BOARD MEETING UPDATE

TO:

ALL RESIDENTS

FROM:

CVI

DATE:

September 6, 2017
The Board Meeting on September 5, 2017 was not held due to lack of quorum.

Homeowner Emergency Contact Information:  In order for the association to contact you in case

of an emergency on the property, it is very important that we have current contact information for

all homeowners/tenants on file.  The on-site service coordinator has found many numbers on file

are no longer a working number.  You can e-mail Gloria at pinesonecondominiums@verizon.net 

your preferred contact number in the event of an emergency. You may also fill out the attached

Emergency Contact Form and drop it off at the Pines One Onsite office or fax to 301-596-2082.
Next Board Meeting: Tuesday, October 3, 2017 at on-site office at 7:00 p.m.  

A copy is also available for your review at the on-site office M-F, 12 p.m.-4:30 p.m.

This information is also available on the Pines One website: www.pines1.com
